
 

 

 

 

Reykjavík,  24. October 2011 

 

 
Investor presentation by Nýherji hf., will be on October 31st at 08:30 AM 
in Nýherji's Conference Auditorium, Borgartún 37 
 
 
 

Nýherji hf. will hold a presentation of the company's third quarter 2011 results for shareholders 

and investors, on Monday October 31st 2011.  

The CEO for Nýherji hf. Thordur Sverrisson will present the company's performance at the 

meeting and answer questions.  

The presentation will be held in Nýherji's Conference Auditorium, Borgartún 37, and will begin at 

8:30 AM. 

Breakfast will be served starting at 8:15.  

 

  

Further information: 

Thordur Sverrisson, CEO Nýherji, Tel. +354 893 3630. 


